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Campers Urged to Carry Potable Water to Laird Park Campground 
 Potlatch, ID—Campers planning to stay at the Laird Park Campground are 

encouraged to carry their own potable water until further notice. 

 According to Palouse Ranger District Recreation Specialist Mary Price, the Forest 

is experiencing problems with the water system at that popular recreation site.  Until it is 

fixed, campers will need to bring their own water. 

 Laird Park Campground is located approximately 33 miles northeast of Moscow.  

It features a swimming beach, two group picnic areas and 31 camping areas. 

 For further information about the status of the Laird Park Campground, contact 

the Potlatch Ranger Station at (208)875-1131. 
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